
Voting... things 
to consider



Visit www.gov.im/elections email elections@gov.im or call 685754 for more information about 
voter registration.

To vote in the 2021 House of Keys General Election you must be registered by 
Thursday 2 September 2021.

Use the mapping service at www.gov.im/maps/

Candidates will publicly declare their intentions to stand, often via the local media.
A Notice of Poll – listing the names of all the candidates standing in the 12 constituencies – will 
be published in a local newspaper and on the Government website approximately one month 
before Election Day.

• Read the candidate manifestos

• Attend a pre-election meeting

• Follow election coverage in local media

• Follow the candidates on social media

• Ask questions when candidates visit your home

The Guidance for Voters document at www.gov.im/elections provides step-by-step advice on 
voting at a polling station, in advance by post, and via a proxy.

Am I registered to vote?

What is the deadline for 
registering to vote?

What constituency am I 
eligible to vote in?

for election in my constituency?

How do I learn more about the 
candidates and what they stand for?

Do I know how to 
cast my vote?

.



Will you be in the Island on polling day – Thursday 23 September 2021?

Do you intend to vote in person at your allotted polling station?

Can you make it to the polling station between 8am and 8pm?

Will you need – or would you prefer – to apply for a postal voting pack?

Do you need to appoint a proxy to vote on your behalf?

Polling station addresses will be listed in the Notice of Poll and on the Government website.
Approximately one week before Election Day, you will receive a poll card providing the location 
of the polling station where you can vote in person.

No – but you must be on the electoral register.

What do I need to think about 
ahead of voting?

my polling station?

Do I need my poll card in 
order to vote?

For more infromation please visit 
gov.im/elections


